
 

 

 

  MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF REGIONAL SCHOOLS 
																					8	Hillcrest	Ave.,	South	Hadley,	MA		01075	
	
Barbara	Ripa,	Executive	Director	 	 Stephen	Hemman,	Asst.	Executive	Dir.	
413-535-2973			(Cell)									 	 	 	 978-821-2890		(Cell)				978-874-0385	(Office)	

  
 
The MARS Annual Meeting 
Tuesday, May 8, 2018 from 9:30AM to 11:30AM 
at Assabet Valley Regional Tech High School in the Lecture Hall 
 
Assabet Valley Regional Tech High School 
215 Fitchburg Street 
Marlboro, MA 01752 
 
AGENDA 
 
1.0 Welcome Maureen Marshall – President 

 
2.0 Review of Agenda – Barbara Ripa, Executive Director 

 
3.0 Election of  MARS Board Members – Presentation of Slate of Officers  and Vote 

 
4.0 MARS FY18-19 Budget - Presentation and  Vote 

 
5.0 MARS new website  

 
6.0 2018-2019 MARS Meeting, Training and Professional Development Calendar 

 
7.0 Leadership Transition Plan 

 
8.0 Update on Consultant work 

 
9.0 Guest Speaker- Deputy Commissioner Jeff Wulfson  
 
10.0 Other Items 
 
11.0 Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


